
     
 Friday 17th November  2023

What is happening next week?
Year 3 are going to the cinema on Thursday to watch Paddington as part of the Film Four Festival.
These tickets were won in a competition that Mr Henry and Ms Matthews entered. 

Remember....next week is a 4 day week! There is no school for
children on Friday 24th November due to staff training. 

What has been happening this week?
Every week is a busy week at Brindishe Green...and this week it has been no exception. We have
welcomed families who may like to apply for a Reception place next year to our Open Day. Children in
Years 2, 4 and 6 talked to their parents about their learning during their Open Classroom. On
Thursday, some of our girls’ football team played in their first competition, supported by Ms Adams,
Ms Swindells and Ms Collins. And a team of NHS nurses ran a flu vaccine clinic on Friday.

However, as you know, one of the best things about this week has been our Celebrating Diversity
learning. Ms Matthews and Ms Campbell launched the week with assemblies for our Year 1-6 classes
with the theme Kicking Out Stereotypes. On Monday children focused on spreading kindness.
Throughout the week every child in the school shared what makes them special and unique, and
learnt about inspirational people who have achieved great things by overcoming hurdles and
stereotypes. On Friday we fundraised for Children in Need with both children and staff...Wear Your
Happy! 

Here are some pictures from the week...enjoy!

Newsletter

Danny Clarke - The Black Gardener 
(Yr 2)

Mae Jemison - Astronaut
(Nursery)

Alma Thomas - Artist (Year 1)  Frida Kahlo - Artist  (Yr 3)

Children across the school made mini autobiographies and shared them
with another year group.

Greta Thunberg - Activist
(Reception)



Something Wonderful to Celebrate - 
Who has been praised this week?

Important Key Dates - Nov and Dec

Attendance This Week:

Meet the Teacher - Autumn 2023
This week you will have received an email and Weduc
notification on how to book your Parent/Teacher
meeting. 

These meetings will run in the mornings or afternoons
of week beginning 4th December. The portal will
close on Sunday 3rd. Please make your
appointment as early as possibly...and don’t
forget to pop the date/time in your diary. We look
forward to welcoming you into the school. 

Winter Performances
Can you believe it is nearly that time of year?
Our staff and children are beginning to prepare
something special to share with you in the lead
up to the Christmas/Winter break. All
performances will take place in the main hall.
Please make a note of your year group’s day and
time.
Year 1 - Tuesday 12th December 9:15am 
Year 2 - Tuesday 12th December 2:15pm 
Year 3 - Wednesday 13th December 9:15am
Year 4 - Wednesday 13th December 2:15pm
Year 5 - Thursday 14th December 9:15am 
Year 6 - Thursday 14th December 2:15pm 
Reception - Friday 15th December 9:30am

During these events, and on our
Winter/Festive Jumper Day (Tuesday 19th
Dec), we will be collecting money for Save the
Children - Gaza Emergency Appeal. 

London Fire Brigade - Home Visits
Following on from their visit to Year 5, The London
Fire Brigade has asked us to let you know that they
do FREE home visits, at a time that suits you, to
carry out risk assessments, give advice and
install free smoke alarms.

Please see the attached 
letter for more information. 



Tombola Prizes: bottles and boxes plus toys and gifts
Christmas jumpers for our pre-loved Christmas jumper stall

Second hand books
Craft bits for card making 

A message from the Brindishe Friends Group

RAFFLE TICKETS GO ON SALE - Look out for BFG members selling Winter Fair raffle
tickets on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday before and after school. We have

some amazing prizes including ice skating, food hampers, days out, panto tickets etc,
as well as a selection of vouchers and giftcards. Tickets are £2 per strip.

Keep scrolling to see more of the amazing prizes on offer!

DONATIONS FOR WINTER FAIR STALLS - On the above days we will also be
collecting donations for some of our stalls at the Winter Fair. We're looking for:

WINTER FAIR VOLUNTEERS STILL NEEDED - Do you think you could run a stall for us
at the Winter Fair on Friday 8th December? We are still short of volunteers. We have

loads of stalls planned but won't be able to do them all if we don't get enough
people. Please do let us know: bfgsocials@gmail.com. The next meeting is on

Tuesday 5th December at 0845. 

REMEMBER TO SIGN UP TO RAISE CASH - We're registered with easyfundraising
which means you can help raise money for BFG just by signing up and then using the

easyfundraising site when you shop. It includes loads of major brands like Argos,
Tesco, even Apple. 😀

Keep Scrolling...

mailto:bfgsocials@gmail.com
https://bit.ly/3p17zLZ



